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March 26, 2020   

To our McAllen ISD Family,

The current COVID-19 situation that we are experiencing is difficult for all of us; however, it is important that we take care of ourselves and our families, both physically and emotionally. Here are a few recommendations that we can all follow to stay emotionally healthy.

Keep fear and anxiety at bay. We do not want to pass it to others; especially those we live with. Remember that our children turn to us for reassurance and comfort. Give children information that is truthful and appropriate for their age and developmental level.
Control your level of stress. It is normal to feel overwhelmed; yet, we can find reasons to be grateful in every moment of our day. One way to keep perspective is to compare the worst experience we have lived through and remember how we overcame it. This too shall pass. 
Set limits on the time you spend following new developments of information.  It is important to stay informed; yet, don’t make the media, news and television be the center of your home. Too much information can aggravate stress. 
Take care of yourself.  We need to practice self-care in order to help those around us. Self-care is multifaceted. We should take care of our physical, emotional, cognitive and spiritual needs. Practice healthy eating, continue to exercise, do yoga, do some gardening, practice meditation, pray, play, sing, and stay connected to those you love. Make yourself available to listen and talk to your children and loved ones.

Keep compassion and empathy at the top of your list.  Everyone has their own way of dealing with the current situation. We are all in transition and doing our best to be positive and optimistic. Not everyone will be at the same speed as you. Be empathic to those who you communicate with. Practice compassion when things do not go your way. Other people are going through this experience for the first time just like you. 
Along with your personal family, McAllen ISD is another family you can count on. We are working together through this experience, and we will overcome this situation together.

Please reach out to your school counselor as needed for your child during this crisis.
Thank you,

McAllen ISD Comprehensive Counseling Department

2112 North Main Street – McAllen, Texas 78501-6126 – 956-618-6098 – Fax: 956-972-5717
